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December 2023 

Peninsula Orchid Society of Virginia -News 
www.peninsulaorchidsocietyofvirginia.com  

 

Peninsula Orchid Society 2023 Officers 
President:  Peggy Rogers                 Vice-President:  Jim Pajot     
Secretary:  Roseanne Wade           Treasurer:  Carolyn Tripp 
Webmaster:  Paul Chung                  Newsletter editor:  Kathryn Bresnan 
Membership:  Joyce Carpenter      Hospitality:  Sherry McDonald 
(Please send photos, articles, information, tips, etc. for the newsletter to the 
Editor.) 

 

President’s Message 

First, I want to thank our Nov. speaker and member, Dr. Ron Miller, for the 
presentation on Phalaenopsis orchids . It was informative and entertaining for 
both the new and experienced growers. 
This is  reminder that the Dec. meeting/party is Dec.2nd. As usual it will be a full 
potluck lunch, so bring something delicious to share. We will play bingo after 
lunch with the traditional prizes of orchids for 2023 paid members.  
We hope to see everyone for the fun and festivities. 
Peggy 
 
P.S.-- we will have nominations and volunteers from the floor for 2024 officers 
and then the election. 

Meeting Minutes 

Our November meeting was called to order by Peggy Rogers at  1:45.  She said that 
Jim had ordered plants for our bingo next month ,December 2, from Carmella’s. 
 
We talked about the CNU sale that we did last year and needing volunteers to help 
set up and sell for next year.  We are getting plants and what is not sold will be held 
over for our auction.  We talked about ordering blooming plants this year to attract 
more people. 
 
A reminder that the VOS show will be Feb 22 {set up} thru Feb. 25th.  We would like to do a display again this 
year.  We will need plants and Ron Miller will be in charge.  So please contact Ron if you have orchids for the 
display. 
 
Jim, VP, is still looking for ideas {other than speakers} for next year’s meetings.  Contact Jim by email if you have 
any suggestions.  {Repotting was suggested.} 

 

@Hampton Roads VA Orchids  

Meetings are held at  1 pm 

Hampton Library @ 4207 

Victoria Blvd, Hampton, VA 

23669 unless otherwise noted
       

2024 Meeting Dates 

Jan 27 

Feb 24 

Mar 9 

Apr 27 

May 25 

Jun 22 

Jul 27 

Aug 24 

Sep 14 

Oct 19 

Nov 23 

Dec 7 
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We had a guest {Jeanette Spreeman} and she joined for next year.  We need volunteers for next year’s 
officers.  We will be voting in December. 
Show and tell was presented by : Vance Mason, Rick Hopson, Sherry McDonald, Joyce Carpenter and Roseann 
Wade. 
The meeting was turned over to Ron Miller for his talk on Phals. The meeting was adjourned about 3:30. 
  

Respectfully submitted, Roseanne Wade 
 

FaceBook Update 

There has been some interest from the public with questions 

 about orchids and our society.   

Newsletter, Orchid Photos and FaceBook Updates 

Please contact Kathryn at orchidsloveme@gmail.com 

Members - What’s Blooming Now 

Carolyn Tripp’s Collection 

 

Paph Transdoll                                    C. Chocolate Drop Kodama 
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Debbie Dillon 

   
Pot. Hsinyng Pink Doll          Epi Don Herman “Spots”   Den bracteosum 

‘Hsin Ying’ 

 

 
          

 

 


